
     

 

Pateo Projects FZE 
Ras Al Khaimah FTZ, Al Nakheel, Ras Al Khaimah, UAE 

+44 7447814325   

   

December 15 2016 

Mr. Ban Ki-Moon 

Secretary-General  

United Nations 

New York 10017 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

I am enthusiastically writing to confirm the commitment of our company, Pateo Projects to 

the ten Guidelines of the Global Compact and indeed to all 17 of the Sustainable 

Development Guidelines among core driving principals. 

We are a company in 2017 launching a range of products and concept of production and 

distribution which is inherently focused on Human and Ecological sustainability, working 

together with developing and developed communities and support agencies to build a 

better future with a governance model we believe World changing. 

Our company is dedicated to public accountability and transparency as a paramount pillar 

of our organization and it is our pleasure to have a forum such as the Global Compact COP 

policy and to commit ourselves to annual reporting thereupon.  This would include: 

 Chief Executive Statement of confirmation and renewal of our continued support for 

the Global Compact and its principles. 

 A description of Practical actions (activities, policies, procedures in process and in 

planning) that our company undertakes in the four areas of Human Rights, Labour, 

Environment and Anti Corruption. 

 Measurement of outcomes (performance against relevant targets and indicators, 

degree met and quantitative and qualitative measurements) 

Sincerely, 

Brendan Norman 

CEO Pateo Projects FZE 


